Agenda Report

February 9, 2004

TO: City Council
FROM: Mayor

SUBJECT: Approval of an Amendment to the Employment Agreement with City
Attorney Michele Beal Bagneris

ECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the City Council approve the attached Amendment to Contract
No. 17,080, the Employment Agreement between the City of Pasadena and City
Attorney Michele Beal Bagneris, effective February 9, 2004.

BACKGROUND

The City entered into a five-year Employment Agreement with Michele Beal Bagneris in
October 1999 for her services as City Attorney. Since that time, Ms. Bagneris has
consistently provided sound legal advice and services to the City Council and the
community. To ensure the continuity of Ms. Bagneris’ services to the City, the attached
Amendment is proposed to eliminate the expiration date from the Agreement, and
instead provide that the employment relationship continues until terminated by either
party. Additionally, it is proposed that language be added to provide for an annual
salary review, similar to that provided for in the Employment Agreement with the City
Manager. '

FISCAL IMPACT
There is no fiscal impact associated with this Amendment.
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